DRAFT

POLICY ON PURSUING SIGNIFICANT NEW FUNDING PROGRAMS
(Note: “Program” is used in the same way govt budgets refer to budgetary programs.)

When a significant new funding program is identified by Commission staff, whether it is public or private, and the funding is not related to an expense authorized in the active budget, the Executive Committee must review any application or agreement to receive the funds. Executive Committee will bring a recommendation to the full board at the next regular business meeting. In the event action must be taken (application submission or acceptance of funds) before that meeting or the opportunity forfeited, Executive Committee will follow the policy (2021) for taking action on behalf of the full board.
Significant means the program would expand Commission activities and responsibilities beyond the current set and span more than the current budget year.
A request for Executive Committee authorization must demonstrate the proposed funding program is in alignment with the criteria in the Commission Identity Statement, furthers the strategic plan, and any staff resources are supported. 

